The District - Downtown Community Improvement District
1 S. Tenth Street - Columbia, Missouri 65201 « (573) 442-6816

August 12, 2020

Honorable Mayor Treece
City of Columbia

701 East Broadway
Columbia, MO 65205

Re: Downtown CID Slate for Replacement of Director, Jesse Garcia
Dear Mayor Treece:

The Downtown CID Board respectfully submits a slate of one board
candidate to complete the term of Jesse Garcia, for your
consideration. This uncompleted three-year board position term
runs through February 6, 2021.

The proposed board member is:
e Aric Jarvis

Attached is information regarding the candidate, selected to
represent the diverse stakeholders in the Downtown CID. Please let
me know if | can provide additional information or answer any
questions.

Sincerely,

Nickie Davis
Executive Director
Downtown Community Improvement District

Cc: City Council Members
Sheela Amin, City Clerk
John Glascock, City Manager
Nancy Thompson, City Attorney
Kenny Greene, CID Chair

Logan Dale
Landmark Bank

Adam Dushoff
Addison’s

Mikel Fields
Creaked Up Mobile

Auben Galloway
Callahan and Galloway

Kenny Greene
Monarch Jewelry

Van Hawxby
DogMaster Distillery

Heather McGee
On The Rocks

Michael McClung
Dungarees, Resident

Tom Mendenhall
The Lofts at 308 Ninth

Josh Safranski
Alpine Shop

Deb Sheals

Historic Preservation Consulting

Deb Rust
Tellers

Kalle LeMone
Nourish Café

Munir Mohammad

Short Wave Coffee/Boone Olive Oil



Slate for Replacement Director
August 12, 2020 - February 6, 2021

Downtown CID Board of Directors

e The candidate has been selected to represent the diverse stakeholders of the
Downtown CID, complimenting the experience, skills and interests of the balance of
the board.

e One 7 Month Term: August 2020 — 2021

e Expiring Term: Jesse Garcia

e Board Election Conducted: August 11, 2020

e Elected Slate:

O AricJarvis

Name: Aric Jarvis

Business Owners: The Broadway Double Tree Hotel

Contact Information: Email — Aric.Jarvis@Hilton.com Cell Phone — (660) 287-0190
Qualifications: Jarvis brings hospitality and tourism knowledge to our board. He has feet

on the ground knowledge of The District as well as fundraising expertise helpful for our
continued work on the Gateway project.



